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Supervisory Council member’s term of office extended

The term of Brendan Francis Murphy as a Supervisory Council member in AS
Tallinna Vesi was extended.

Brendan Francis Murphy´s term as a member of Supervisory Council was extended
by another two-year period until 28.10.2019.

Brendan Francis Murphy was appointed by the United Utilities Group to the
Supervisory Council of AS Tallinna Vesi first on 27.10.2011. He does not own
any shares in AS Tallinna Vesi.
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         Head of Communications
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